OUR PUBLIC COMPUTERS NOW HAVE
A NEW SIGN-IN SYSTEM!

How does it work?
You no longer need to stop at the reference desk to sign-in.
Simply choose an available computer and type in your library card number where requested.

What if | do not have my library card?
We will be happy to make a one-time exception and issue you a guest pass.
If you have lost your card or need to apply for one, our Circulation Department will be happy
to assist you.
If you are ineligible for a CWMARS library card, we can give you a guest pass.

Has printing changed?
Our printing procedure looks a little different now!
Once you send your documents to the printer, you will need to pay
for and release them at the terminal next to the photocopier.
Unfortunately we are no longer able to offer free printouts.




